From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 23 June 2014 14:13
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 14/00860/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:11 PM on 23 Jun 2014 from giles.mason@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	14/00860/F

	Address:
	Land Adj To 4 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury 

	Proposal:
	Erection of two storey detached domestic dwelling and division of site for proposed development 

	Case Officer:
	Gemma Magnuson 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	No Objections


